
Page 1 of 1  

 
 

Date: 8/23/2023 

PHC Medi-Cal 

Important Provider Notice: #472 
 

Subject:  Rate Update for Procedure Codes G0299 and G0300 for Home Health Providers – Effective 
9/1/2022 
 
For dates on and after September 1, 2022, the rate for codes G0299 and G0300 has been updated to reflect the 
Medi-Cal allowable of $18.71 for Home Health providers only. 
 
The rate update for these codes were made in the PHC claims system on 8/14/2023.  Any home health claims 
received by PHC after 8/3/2023 will calculate at the new rate.  Home health claims for dates of service on and 
after 9/1/2022, but prior to the system update on 8/3/2023 will be adjusted to pay the higher rate.  Home health 
providers do not need to submit a Claims Inquiry form (CIF) to have their claim adjusted. 

 
For further information regarding this process, please contact the PHC Claims Department at (707) 863-4130. 
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